
Memphis-Shelby County Schools is the second 
largest employer in the City of Memphis and 
Shelby County. As a strong and influential 
enterprise, we house various types of industries 
such as broadcast and radio, facility management, 
finance, HR, legal, law enforcement, technology, 
and more. As MSCS is doing a “New Thing” by 
Reimagining 901, the District is poised with an 
opportunity to create an internship program for 
students to gain firsthand career experience from 
District staff. Students will intern alongside leaders 
within District departments to build tangible and 
intrinsic skillsets that will enhance them as young 
professionals in the making. We are taking the 
charge of exposing our students to industry 
experience through the MSCS Internship Program.

When:
The District is providing students with two op-tions 
annually for internship exposure. It is our hope 
that your organization will engage with the 
program by providing internship opportunities for 
either or both options:

Spring Internship:  January -  April 
Summer Internship: June -  July

Interns will be expected to report in-person to 
their worksite for a minimum of 5 hours and a 
maximum of 10 hours per week.

Are you a local vendor or business partner 
interested in hosting MSCS interns in Spring 2023? 
Please complete this interest form: bit.ly/3PcjMor 

If you have any questions relative to the program, 
please contact 
scsinternship@scsk12.org.

Memphis-Shelby County Schools is #Reimagining901 with a new, hands-on 
internship program for juniors and seniors, and we would appreciate your support! 
Join in this initiative by providing valuable internship opportunities for MSCS 
students!

Who: 
Seniors and juniors from all MSCS high schools 
are encouraged to apply. Interns will be randomly 
selected via lottery from the application pool.

What: 
MSCS departments and partners will provide 
students the opportunity to engage in internship 
opportunities. Such opportunities will enhance 
students in the areas of skill development, 
personal development, and career exploration 
toward post-secondary success.

Why: 
The internship program is designed to strengthen 
post-secondary readiness for MSCS students by 
providing first-hand career exposure and 
relationships with industry experts. 

Participating interns will receive a stipend and also 
complete soft-skills training.

Are you a local vendor or 
business partner interested 
in hosting MSCS interns in 

Spring 2023? Please 
complete this interest form: 

bit.ly/3PcjMor INTERESTED? 
SCAN HERE:




